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May 9, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

It has been a very fast year and I hope our bulldogs are a lot smarter than they were in

August! I pray everyone has a great and safe summer doing all the things kids love to do such as:

playing ball, swimming, fishing and growing! It’s hard to believe how much the students grow

each summer. I would like to remind parents of our school dress code policy before the time

comes to purchase clothes for next school year. We are proud of our students as they try to dress

to standard, however there are times when dress code is not met. Typically, this is shorts being

too short or large holes above the knee in jeans. Listed below is the Hodgen dress code from the

handbook. If you have any questions, please give us a call.

Thank you,

Courtney Altstatt

DRESS CODE

All clothing or garments should be clean and in good repair. The body and hair
should be well groomed and clean. Any apparel that will expose the back, midriff,
or the chest of any student is not acceptable on school property during school
hours under normal conditions. This also includes any type of style of tube tops
or extreme styles. Shorts or skirts must extend below the fingertips when arms
are extended to the side (Grades 5-8). Shoes must be worn at all times for safety
and health. Any clothing or jewelry that has obscene wording, suggestive
wording, or insinuates something physically offensive, and any apparel that
advertises unhealthy products will not be acceptable. Jeans with holes in them
above the knee are not acceptable.

“HOME OF THE BULLDOGS”


